
To move away from the constitutional use of the Electoral College process diminishes the influence of 
Oregon in national elections.  That is the opposite of what is good for Oregonians.  Also, it increases the 
influence of Portland in our state elections.  For the rest of us, that is Terrible policy! 
  
No change is necessary. 
  
Please vote NO on this bill. 
  
Scott Powell 
6750 Bethel Road 
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